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                                                   Notes from the President … 

 t     

May was full of warm days and fun Shagging activities. Still riding the endorphins from our 

Spring Safari parade fellowship, teamwork, and 1st place win, we all proudly wore our parade 

T-shirts on our first May Friday Shag Night. The lounge was full of neon-green and celebration. 

The next morning we held our first Fun Quarter Auction of the year. A huge thanks goes to Andrea 

Loy and her committee for another successful club fundraiser. Your hard work keeps our club 

going strong. Our club members filled up three tables and then some at Eno Beach Shag Club’s 

annual area shag club party. Thank you EBSC for hosting such a great event. And to finish the 

month with even more fun, many of our club members enjoyed a wonderful Memorial Day 

weekend at the Willow Oak Park Beach Music Festival.  

The biggest event in June for our club is our annual Luau Party. I know we throw our Luau on the 

2nd Saturday of June but there’s really only one week in June before the party. It’s like we’re 

short one week this year. So I’m asking for your help to get the word out. Call your friends and 

fellow Shaggers and invite them. This is our opportunity to shine and show our appreciation for 

our sister shag clubs and shag-loving folks all around, but we’ve got to get the word out. Darlene 

and the Luau committee are working hard to make sure this year’s Summer Tsunami sweeps our 

guests away with lots of fun and great memories. One of the most exciting things we’re doing this 

year is raffling off a Yeti party cooler, which includes the “Shag” movie DVD, beach towels, a 

Bass Weejun keychain, and more. Raffle tickets are only $5. Raffle and Luau tickets can be 

purchased at our Friday Shag Nights, we’ll have a ticket sales station setup at the Lounge front 

entrance. Tell your friends that Luau tickets purchased by mail should be post marked before June 

5th if at all possible. If your friends intend to purchase tickets at the door, just let us know as soon 

as possible so that we can prepare. See our flyer in this newsletter for more details. The bottom 

of the flyer has instructions for purchasing tickets by mail.  

Now that warmer weather is here, many of us will be traveling and vacationing. I wish everyone 

safe travels and wonderful times. I look forward to seeing y’all every Friday Shag Night at the 

Showtime Lounge. Shower those on our Sunshine list in your thoughts and prayers. You folks are 

the best and I am thankful to be able to serve as your President. 

 

Let’s Dance,  

Jack Oakley, President  
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Kurt Lankford 
Sergeant At Arms 

336-214-2453 
 

Darlene Oakley 
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919-451-0790 
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@hotmail.com 
   



BSC Business Meeting  May  18th  

WELCOME /ANNOUNCEMENTS- 5/19 is Eno Beach’s Area Shag Party at Croasdaile Country Club.  

Memorial Day Weekend – (Friday and Saturday) Mike Wilson’s Beach Music Event. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT - We currently have 221 members! A motion to accept the April minutes was made by 

Janice McSherry and seconded by Lorna Shively. The motion passed.  

 

BIRTHDAYS-May and June  birthdays were shared! 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT- Cindy Swiggett reviewed the YTD balances for the club’s banking account and the 

special fundraiser account in Amy’s absence. Janice McSherry made a motion to accept the report and Judy 

Bateman seconded. Motion passed.  

 

Spring Safari Float – Lee Neese presented the float financial report, all checks/monies collected for the float, 

and a request from Ronnie and Mary Gregory that the proceeds be earmarked for a 2019 float. The motion 

was made that the final proceeds would be budgeted amount for a float line item in the 2019 Budget. Evelyn 

Turner seconded the motion. The motion passed.  

 

BOD MEETING-See Newsletter for details. Next meeting is June 4th  . 

 

SUNSHINE REPORT-Debbie Burnham shared the needs of our club. See Newsletter for details. 

  

SOS CARDS-$30–See Edith Loy get yours now! She has seven left. She does have Fun Monday raffle tickets 

 

Committee Chairs gave updates on various parties and events. 

 

2018 VALENTINE DINNER/DANCE- Ramada Inn has closed the hotel part. We can get our deposit back if we 

decide to change venues because of the lack of rooms. Decision was made to sit on it a bit to see if someone 

buys the hotel. The board is trying to get estimates for shuttles to Best Western. 

 

Quarter Auction- Andrea Loy thanked those who participated for another successful club fundraiser. We need 

to plan the Fall Quarter Auction. 

 

2018 ACSC SUMMER WORKSHOP REPORT- July 13-15, Friday-Sunday. Meeting will be held week after 

Memorial Day. 

 

2018 Luau Saturday June 9th. Darlene Oakley reported that plans are moving along. Need volunteers 

(male) to get table and chairs and set them up. Jack Oakley relayed the message that the bowling alley 

would likely be open if we couldn’t guarantee an attendance of 200 very soon. Such a guarantee is not 

possible since half of our ticket sales are in the last week. Evelyn Turner made a motion to order a minimum of 

200 meals in order to keep the bowling alley closed during the party. Janice McSherry seconded and the 

motion passed by majority vote.  

 

50/50:  Tammy McDole won!                                                           Members Present: 26 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:33 pm                                                         Next Meeting: June 15, 2018 

 

Submitted by Tammy McDole, Secretary 



                         

                  

                           

                                                           Board  of Directors Meeting 

The Burlington Shag Club Board of Directors met at Country Club Lanes on Monday May 7, 2018. Meeting 

called to order at 6:27 pm. All members we in attendance.  

The board discussed: 

·       Contacting Best Western about room rates & Ramada about shuttle for 2019 Valentine’s Dance. 

·       A Chairman is needed for Valentine’s Dance 

·       Jack gave an update on Luau.  

  

Meeting adjourned 6:47 pm. 

  

 

Submitted by Dianne Neese 

 

 Board Of Directors 

 

Janice McSherry, Chair 

336-227-8722 
janice.mcsherry@icloud.com 

 

Rick Burnham 

336-686-3122 
rburnham1@triad.rr.com  

 

Dianne Neese 

336-228-7203 
dianne.neese@alamance-nc.com 

 

Rick Turner 

336-584-3451  

eturner003@triad.rr.com 

 

 

June 2018 

 

June 1   Steve Carter   

June 8    Ron Russ 

June 15  Darrell Gaither 

June 22  Mike Harding 

June 29  Roy Childress 

 

July 2018 

 

July 6     Rick Burnham 

July 13   John Williford 

July 20   Walker Guthrie 

July 27   Gil Bradley 

 

     Shag life websites 
www.burlingtonshagclub.com 

www.shagdance.com 

www.shagtour.com 

 

Newsletter Deadline for the July 

issue is June 28th . Please email 

any items you want to be 

considered for publication to 

darlenejoakley@hotmail.com 

 

DJ SCHEDULE  
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June business meeting 

will be held the 15th at 

7:00, Country Club 

Lanes Birthday Room.  

Please come and check 

out just how our club 

‘ticks’! 

           

       2018 
 
July  
July 13-15 Summer 
Workshop 
Hosted by ENO 
Beach Shag 
Club at the 
Sheraton 
Imperial Hotel 
Durham, NC  
 
July 17-22 Junior 
SOS 
 
September  
September 14-23  
Fall Migration 

Sunshine News 

• Sharon Finch brother passed away. 

Sent a card to express our deepest 

sympathy. 

• Judy Satterfield daughter Angela 

Byrd passed away. Sent a sympathy 

card on behalf of our club. 

• Josh Allen Dad passed away. Card 

was sent to Josh and Amber with 

thought and prayers. 

• Tammy McDole son’s father in law has 

cancer. Asked for prayers from all of 

us as they go through this as a family. 

 

Submitted by Debbie Burnham 

 

Glenda White 6/6

Marie Barber 6/10

Luis Lopez 6/11

Kim Sellars 6/11

Judy Gibson 6/12

Scott Loy 6/12

Sandy Davis 6/16

Kelly Mann 6/16

Patty Caudle 6/17

Gail Copland 6/17

David Lassiter 6/18

Frances Woodlief 6/18

Lorna Shively 6/29

Ann Allen 6/30

Betty King 6/30

Charles Lindley 7/1

Robin Richardson 7/1

Ronnie Kirkman 7/3

Lisa Oldham 7/3

Chris Bunting 7/4

Rickey McPherson 7/9

Sharon Russ 7/15

Karen Boone 7/16

Sharon Finch 7/16

Jondeen Terry 7/16

Penny Rice 7/17

Bob Maccia 7/18

Jimmy McCubbins 7/18

Tammy McDole 7/18

Janice McSherry 7/19

Bonnie Meeler 7/19

Faye Cash 7/20

Peggy Childress 7/21

Kurt Lankford 7/21

Joe Hopper 7/22

Butch Dawson 7/23

Floyd Jolly 7/26

Pat Norton 7/26

Vicki Craft 7/29

 June & July 
 Birthdays 

Get your 2018 SOS cards now 

for $30. If you wait till you are at 

the Beach they are $35. Contact 

Edith Loy at edithloy@triad.rr.com  









 

 

Burlington Shag Club 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

June 2018 

  
JUNE 2018  
 
June 1: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Steve Carter  
 
June 8: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is "Rockin" Ron Russ  
 
June 9: BSC "Area Shag Club Luau Party" Summer Tsunami! from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Roy 
Childress and Ron Russ  
 
June 15: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Darrell Gaither  
 
June 22: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.................DJ is Mike Harding  
 
June 29: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.................DJ is "Shagdaddy" Roy Childress  
  
 
JULY 2018  
 
July 6: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Rick Burnham  
 
July 13: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is John Williford  
 
July 20: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Walker Guthrie  
 
July 27: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.................DJ is Gil Bradley  
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